

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin
office@ryeprimary.co.uk
01797 222825

15th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately Mrs Isted is still absent following her family bereavement and is potentially going to be absent until 26th January 2024.

We are, however, working hard to secure known supply teachers to teach our lovely Minnows until Mrs Isted's return. We know the children have loved having Miss Lyndi back and also Miss Hicks. We also extend our thanks and support to Mrs Kimmitt and Mrs Clark who have also been going 'above and beyond' to ensure the Minnows are still having the very best experience in school; including routines they are familiar and secure with.

All of the work taught is the planned for curriculum, which would have been taught by Mrs Isted. The aforementioned staff are all doing a wonderful job of delivering this really exciting curriculum and we know that Mrs Isted will be very pleased to see the Minnow's progress on her return.

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Isted well and we look forward to seeing her when she is once again ready to join her Minnows.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best Wishes,

Miss K Martin Headteacher

